
       

       

       

       

       

       
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

7  Lord Jesus, use 

us and the re-
sources You’ve giv-
en us for the sake of 
the world that is lost 
in sin and darkness.  
(II Corinthians 8:1-
9) 

8  Father, help me 

and my brothers 
and sisters in 
Christ in my church 
family grow in 
knowing You and 
Christ.  (Ephesians 
1:15-23) 

9  Come Holy Spirit, 

renew our minds as 
believers, turn us 
from self-focused 
living, and fix our 
eyes on Jesus.  
(Galatians 5:13-26) 

10  Lord, teach us 

as brothers and sis-
ters in Christ to love 
one another and to 
carry each other’s 
burdens.  
(Galatians 6:1-10) 

11  Father, thank 

you for pastor/staff/
leaders.  We are 
grateful for these 
shepherds You have 
placed over our faith 
family.  (I Thes-
salonians 2:4-13) 

12  Lord God, as 

Aaron and Hur held 
up the arms of Mo-
ses in prayer, help 
us hold up the arms 
of our pastor/staff/
leaders.  (Exodus 
17:8-13) 

13  Father, fill our 

pastor/staff/leaders 
with Your wisdom 
and vision to know 
Your will for the  
family of believers 
here.  (I Thessaloni-
ans 5:9-20) 

29  Lord, fill Your 

Church with fresh 
power, vision and 
purpose to move 
forward with You in 
Your Great Com-
mission mission.  
(Philippians 3:12-16  

14  Dear Father, 

help me and my fel-
low believers follow 
our Lord Jesus, 
grow in Him, and 
overflow with thank-
fulness.  
(Colossians 2:6-7)  

18  Jesus, 

strengthen us to 
use opportunities 
to do good to eve-
ryone, especially to 
those in our family 
of faith.  (Galatians 
6:7-10) 

17  Lord Jesus, as 

your followers, help 
us in all things en-
courage, build up 
each other, and 
speak truthfully with 
one another.  
(Ephesians 4:20-32) 

19  Our Father, re-

new us to become 
passionate wor-
shipers, with Spirit 
prompted praise, 
exalting our Lord 
Jesus Christ.  
(Ephesians 5:15-20) 

20  Lord, help our 

faith community to 
hunger for You, and 
grow in knowing 
You and Your will 
for our lives.  
(Philippians 1:3-14)  

21  Come, Holy 

Spirit, fill our church 
family afresh with 
Your presence that 
we may experience 
the fullness of 
Christ.  (Romans 
8:26-39) 

 23  Forgive our 

bitterness, unfor-
giveness, or judg-
mental spirit that 
we have harbored 
against brothers or 
sisters in Christ.  
(Galatians 5:13-16) 

24  Living Lord, 

enable our church 
community to work 
and serve together 
in new ways that 
many come to 
know Jesus.  (I Pe-
ter 4:7-11) 

25  Build Your 

church through us, 
Lord, and help us 
to serve and minis-
ter with devoted 
hearts strength-
ened by You.  
(Phil. 4:10-20) 

26  Lord, by Your 

Holy Spirit, renew 
our hearts and 
minds, and change 
our church family 
from the inside out.  
(Philippians 4:4-9) 

27  Lord Jesus, in 

Your authority we 
take our stand 
through prayer 
against Satan’s 
schemes against 
our church family.  
(Colossians 4:11-13) 

28  Christ Jesus, 

by Your Holy Spirit, 
help us put off our 
old sinful selves, 
and renew our 
thoughts and atti-
tudes.  (Colossians 
3:1-17) 

15  Holy Spirit, re-

lease fervency in 
prayer and inter-
cession in us that 
we grow as a 
House of Prayer for 
all nations.  
(Colossians 4:2-6) 

16  Our Father in 

Heaven, teach us 
to pray Your heart, 
and give us full-of-
faith, God-size 
dreams and re-
quests.  (Luke 11:1-
13) 

2  Holy Spirit, ignite 

my heart and all 
brothers and sisters 
in my church family 
with a new urgency 
to share Jesus’ love. 
(Acts 1:8-14) 

5  Lord, help me 

and Your whole 
church be strong in 
You and Your pow-
er, and to put on 
Your full armor.  
(Ephesians 6:10-20) 

4  Lord Jesus, teach 

us as a church com-
munity to follow 
Your example to 
humble ourselves 
and serve each oth-
er and others.  
(Ephesians 4:1-7)  

31  Holy Spirit, re-

vive our hearts with 
fresh love, devotion, 
and urgency to 
serve Jesus while 
we wait for His re-
turn.  (Philippians 
3:17-21) 

6  Father, create 

fresh faith and reali-
zation of Your great-
ness in me and our 
community of faith, 
birthing God-sized 
dreams.  
(Ephesians 3:12-21) 

3  Father, fill me 

and my church 
family afresh with 
the presence and 
power of the Holy 
Spirit, and revive  
us.  (Ephesians 
5:10-20) 

30  Father, pour out 

Your Holy Spirit on 
Your Church and 
open our spiritual 
eyes to all Christ’s 
blessings in our 
lives.  (Ephesians 
2:4-10)  

22  Heavenly Fa-

ther, create in us 
hearts willing to fol-
low the Spirit’s lead-
ing in every part of 
our lives.  
(Galatians 5:19-25) 

1  Jesus, You are 

Lord over my life, 
Lord over my 
church family, and 
Lord over Your body 
of believers world-
wide.  Thank you!
(Colossians 1:18-25) 
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